Newport Historical Society
Museum Report of December 8, 2015

We had 16 visitors sign the register during the month of November.

We made 1 purchase of artifacts since the last report.
A glass pint milk bottle with raised glass script from the Newport Dairy
($9.95 for the bottle, $5.32 shipping)

For 2015 we had 67 individual donations of artifacts totaling 1,460 items.

Dick Gassett has repaired the walls in the 3 floor storage room and is working on the
flooring.

LaValley Building Supply will install the vinyl flooring December 14 in the 3 floor
storage room. This will complete the work. The flooring quote was for $333.44. The
under-layment materials were $126 with Dick Gassett donating the labor.

We want to thank the Museum Committee Members, Board Members and the Docents
that have given up their Sundays to staff the Museum. They make the Museum available
for the public to learn about their town and answer questions from the visitors.

We are always looking for new Docents, training will be provided. You will enjoy your
time there and will learn a little more about your Town.

Respectfully
Larry Cote
Newport Historical Society Museum Director



